
SH 39 
Public Information 

Meeting 
 
 

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation 
(ODOT) has scheduled a public information 
meeting for 6:00 p.m., Thursday, January 10, 
2008, in the Grady County Fair Grounds, located 
at 828 Choctaw, Chickasha, Oklahoma.  
 
The purpose of the meeting is to inform the public 
of the Department's plans to improve a portion of 
SH 39 in Grady County from just east of the US 
62 junction east approximately three miles. The 
Department's intent is to temporarily close that 
portion of SH 39 throughout the bridge 
replacement process in an attempt to reduce the 
cost of the project, expedite construction and 
minimize inconvenience to the public.  Should you 
have any questions, please contact Mrs. Ronda 
Lindsay at (405) 522-7603. 
 
 


